
                    
 

 

Hamilton Elementary/Neufeld Farms Spring Fundraiser 
 
Dear Hamilton Families, 
 

Back by popular demand, The PAC is excited to partner with Neufeld Farms again to raise money to support 

our children’s education. There are new items available for BBQ season along with the popular favorites for 

breakfast, lunch, dinner and dessert.  
 

When is the fundraiser running?  

The Neufeld Fundraiser will run from March 29th to April 17th, 2023 

  

How To Order?  

Please visit: https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2023-hamilton-elementary/ref/em 

 

***Please use YOUR CHILD’S FIRST AND LAST NAME in the “student/player/participant” field on the 

details tab.  

***This is the only way we will be able to accurately track orders and properly allocate them during delivery.   

 ***Please share the link with family and friends; but they also need to use your child’s name when ordering. 

 

Pick-Up Date, Time & Location: 

April 26th (Wednesday) @ 6:00pm at Hamilton Elementary. Please bring confirmation. 

***Items MUST be picked up during this time as we do not have the capacity to store frozen goods at the 

school.  

***Parents are responsible for picking up ALL orders placed under their child’s name.  
 

Payment Options: 

• Credit Card – processed through STRIPE. Fees are 2.9% + $0.30 a transaction. (e.g., $100 order has 

a fee of $3.20)  

• E-Transfer – please send the transfer to HamiltonSD38PAC@gmail.com and include your child’s 

name and order number in the message. We have automatic deposit set-up, so there is no need for a 

security question.  

  

Orders will not be processed until payment has been received.  

  

Questions?  

If you have any questions, please email: charpac38@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your support! 
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